
JCC of MidWestchester Nursery School 

The JCCMW Nursery School is now accepting applications 
for two-, three- and four-year old students! TIC and the JCC 
of MidWestchester Nursery School are very excited about the 
expansion of the JCC’s Nursery School program this coming 
fall to an additional location at Temple Israel Center in White 
Plains. JCCMW Nursery School has a stellar reputation in our 
community. Under the guidance of its beloved Director Caryn 
Symons, this additional site will follow JCCMW’s curriculum 
with a focus on school readiness as well as Jewish values and 
traditions. It is with great enthusiasm that Debbie Cohen-Bahl 
has been hired as the full time site director. JCCMW Nursery 
School at Temple Israel Center in White Plains will feel like 
a warm hug, where children and their parents will feel happy 
and safe. For questions or to schedule a tour please email 
White Plains Site Director, Debbi Cohen-Bahl. 


